
Your Social Worker is:

Name: ................................................ Tel No: .....................................

North East of Scotland Child Protection Committee

1st Floor, AECC, Balgownie 1, Conference Way,
Bridge of Don, Aberdeen AB23 8AQ

Tel: (01224) 814646
Email: info@nescpc.org.uk

Website: www.nescpc.org.uk

About the
Child Protection Register

Protecting Grampian's Children - It's Everyone's Business



What is the
Child Protection Register?

Every area in Scotland has a child
protection register. It is a private
list of children who workers are
worried about. Our register, which is
kept on a computer, covers all these
children in the areas of Aberdeen,
Aberdeenshire and Moray.

What is the purpose of the
Child Protection Register?

If your name is on the child protection register
then the workers who know this will understand
that you need extra help to make sure that you are
safe and properly looked after. If your name is on
the register then a plan will be made to make sure
that you are kept safe. This plan is made at a
meeting called a Case Conference. Workers will
explain this plan to you and if you are old enough to
understand, you can read it. You can also say what
help you would like and ask any questions - but
remember that everyone has to be sure that your
safety always must come first.

Who can get information from
the child protection register?

Information from the register is
only given to those people who
need to know because they are
working to help you. This includes
your social worker, your doctor,
school nurse, police or teacher.

• This list is private
• It is there to make sure workers understand when children need extra help to make sure they are kept safe.
• The plan will tell you what people are doing for you and who to get help from.
• You can ask questions and say what help you would like

Remember
Your safety is
everybody’s
main concern

Remember


